## St. Mary School 106 Jackson Street, P.O Box 780 Fishkill, New York 12524 845-896-9561



June 21, 2021

Dear Families,

The A.H.E.R.A asbestos inspection of our school building was performed by the Environmental Division of the Archdiocese Building Commission in the spring of 2021, and found no change in the asbestos condition, no awareness of physical damage of delamination. We continue to make inspections every six months to insure a safe environment for students, employees and visitors.

Sincerely,

Thomas Hamilton

Thomas Hamilton

Principal